6th Grade Students vs Teachers
Permission Slip

6th Grade Students will be challenging the Nazareth Area
Infermediate School Staff and Faculty once again to a
Basketball Game on Tuesday, June 1st, 2021 from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. (Rain Date:
Thursday, June 3rd) It will be held outside on the NAIS basketball courts.

This is our annual event to have fun!

6th Grade Students who are interested in playing should fill out the form below,
get it signed by their parent/guardian, and return it to Ms. Morrison or Mr. P by
Friday, May 14th.

We will be practicing on Thursday, May 20th from 3:20-4:00 outside on the NAIS
basketball courts to get ready for the big game and form the teams of 5 who
will be playing against the NAIS staff.

Name:

Homeroom Teacher:

By signing this form:

e | give my éth grade student permission to play in the Students Vs.
Faculty Basketball Game on Tuesday, June 1st, 2021, (rain date
Thursday,June 3rd), from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m.

e | agree that my child must wear a mask at all fimes during the event.

e | agree to pick up my child at NAIS at 4:00 from practice, Thursday,
May 20th.

Parent/Guardian Name (Print):

Parent/Guardian Name (Sign):

Phone number to reach you 5/20/21:




